
November 3, 2015 
 

ADDENDUM TO IFB 1.0 
 

LABBB Special Education Vehicle Invitation for Bids 
Released: October 9, 2015 

Bids due: November 17, 2015 
 
The following five questions from prospective bidder(s) have come in to the LABBB 
Collaborative in the past few days and this set of answers is being provided for all interested 
parties.  
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: It should be highlighted that as stated in the answer to Question 5 below, 
another award criteria is being added to the basis for award, namely the requirement that all vans 
be delivered not later than May 1, 2016 and that any earlier delivery dates will be considered 
most favorably. 
 
Question 1:  
Is it a closed or open-ended lease? 
Answer: 
The requested bid is for a closed end lease. 
 
Question 2: 
Are the requested bids for the (non-wheelchair) vans for medium or low roofs? 
Answer: 
The bids are for low roofs. 
 
Question 3: 
Is it the bidder’s responsibility to obtain 7-D stickers for the vehicles? 
Answer: 
Yes, as stated in the bid document. 
 
Question 4: 
Should all vehicles include integrated child seats? 
Answer: 
The original bid document called for integrated child seats. This was an error; the bid request is 
for vehicles that do not have integrated child seats. 
 
Question 5: 
The bid document calls for the delivery of the vehicles to LABBB not later than January 13, 
2016. Is there any flexibility in this delivery date? 
Answer: 
Although LABBB would like to receive the delivery as soon as possible, the official delivery 
date of January 13, 2016 has been eliminated. The required delivery date for all vans is not later 
than May 1, 2016. All potential bidders should be advised that LABBB would now include an 
earlier delivery date as award criteria. 


